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23rd March, 2018
	Lenten appeal – Puerto Rico 
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Our nominated charity for Lent this year, is to raise funds to support the diaster in Puerto Rico. The children did a sponsored, “Hoolathon and Skipathon”  to raise funds for this. Please bring in the sponsor money  as soon as possible. The class who raises the most money, will get an entire afternoon of Golden time.
Tea and Cake for Parents


Parents and carers are invited for tea and cake at 2.45 pm, in the school hall on Wednesday 28th March. All donations will go towards our Lenten appeal.
[image: image8.jpg]PLEASE

Y

]

= =
NO PEANUTS
oR
NUT PRODUCTS





	After School Activities
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From Monday, 26th March, there will be no after school clubs. All after school activities finish this week (Thursday, 22nd March), apart from the After School Care, (ASC), which will still be running up to Wednesday, 28th March. 
There will be no After School Care on the last day of term (Thursday, 29th March). Parents are reminded that ASC places MUST be booked and paid for in advanced. Can you please confirm with Joanna/Anne-Marie on the reception desk if your child needs an ASC place after Easter.

Easter Holiday


The last day of school is Thursday, 29th March. School will finish at 2pm and there will be no after school care on this day. All children need to be collected at 2pm.  School re-opens for the summer term on Monday, 16th April.
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St Edmund’s RC Primary School


Diocese of Westminster


Follow us on @stedmundsschoo1


 For school information: �HYPERLINK "http://www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk"�www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk�
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Class Parties
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Class parties will be held on the afternoon of Tuesday, 27th March. Children can wear their own clothes on this day.














Nut Allergies





�





We have had a number of children bringing nuts in their packed lunch and we have children here with severe allergies. Nuts should not be brought onto the school premises, including bars/snacks with nuts in. This also goes for packed lunches when on school trips!








Mass





�





Mass will be held on Wednesday, 28th March, in St Edmund’s Church at 9.15 am.   All parents are welcome to attend the service.








